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 This week’s Gold Book 

children were: Charlotte 

Ratsavong-Ryan, Emai 

O’Connaill, Ella-May 

Johnston, Daniel Chedom-Fotso, Joshua 

Abrams, Grace Constable, Sophie 

Cartledge, Elliott Mills, Callum Grimwood, 

Grace Bird, Charlie Oxborrow, William 

Oxborrow, Ronnie Johnston, All Year 6, 

Gracie King, Angel Higgs & Harry 

Westbrook - well done!! 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Well done Class 4 on being 

the highest class achieving 

98.4% Attendance (week 

beginning 3
rd

 July 2023)! 

 

 

 

Class 4 Parents are invited to join us 

for the Year 6 Leavers assembly next 

Friday 21st July at 2pm. 

Year 6 will share memories of their time 

at Baynards and perform songs and 

dance. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Another busy week has 
just flown by! It was 
wonderful to see so 
many families at the 
Sports Day on Monday. The children were all 
fantastic sports and very encouraging of each 
other. Well done to everyone! There was a 
great turn out this afternoon too for Class 4's 
cream tea. I think we will all agree that the 
scones were delicious - well done to all the 
children and staff who spent the afternoon 
baking.  
Only one more week before we wish Year 6 
children all the best as they leave Baynards 
and an awful lot to fit in. We will certainly all 
be ready for the holidays by next Friday. 
Wishing you all a very happy weekend  
 
Judith Dale  
 

 

 

 

We are still looking for summer holiday 

homes for a couple of 

class pet fish!  If you 

are able to look after 

any of these, could you 

please let a member of 

staff know.  Thank 

you. 
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The PTA are holding 

their  

Inflatable 

Afternoon  

on Thursday 20th July from 3pm until 

5pm. 

Wristbands are available from the 

school office to purchase in advance at 

£7 per band.  Bands will also be 

available on the day at £8 each. 

** Ice Cream Van ** 

** Cakes & Sweets ** 

** Pimms & Beer Tent ** 

** BBQ  with Millin’s Burgers & 

Sausages ** 

Siblings and families all welcome!! 

 

 

 
18.07.23    Class 2 Mersea Trip 

19.07.23    Class 1 Teddy Bear Picnic 

20.07.23    PTA Inflatable Day 3-5pm 

21.07.23    Leavers Assembly 2pm 

21.07.23    Finish for Summer Holidays 

04.09.23    Non Pupil Day 

05.09.23    Children return to school 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Please note, after school clubs finish today 

and will start again week beginning  

11
th

 September. 

 

 

 

All outstanding balances for clubs, dinners, 

trips and uniform must be paid by next 

Friday 21
st

 July.  Could we ask all families 

to check their 

balances via SCOPay 

or the school office 

and make any 

necessary payments.  

Thank you. 

 

 

 

Change of Menu 

Due to chicken nuggets being unavailable 

to order, “Fishy Friday” will be the menu 

choice next Friday 21st July. 

 

 

 

mailto:admin@baynards.essex.sch.uk

